
 

      

 

 

Thursday 17th January 2019 

Dear parents and carers, 

I would like to update you on the ongoing arrangements in Kestrel class until at 
the end of January.  Mrs Dawson continues to be off school and Mrs Blake 
continues to teach the class full time in her absence, with continued support for 
the children from Mrs Dickinson. This has caused minimal disruption for the 
children and we thank Mrs Blake for supporting the class so well. Please note 
that Mrs Blake will be on maths training on Monday 21st January and the class 
will be covered by Mrs Appleton. The class continues to be covered by Mrs 
Thomas (supply teachrer)during Mrs Blake’s PPA Wednesday afternoons.  

We all wish Mrs Dawson a speedy recovery and look forward to seeing her in 
school very soon.  

Thank you for your continue support and we will update you again at the end 
of the month as needed. Please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Blake or Mrs 
Dickinson before or after school should you need any class information or 
support.  

Kind Regards 

 
Mrs Sally Dixey 
 
Headteacher

 


